
Resolution to Change the Name of the Staff Subcommittee of 
Executive Directors to the Staff Subcommittee on Executive 
Management 

 

WHEREAS, The mission of the Staff Subcommittee of 
Executive Directors is to improve the effectiveness of the 
management and leadership of NARUC member organizations 
by providing a forum for top staff members to explore 
management and regulatory issues, to discuss alternative 
approaches to common challenges and to exchange 
information about emerging trends, and 

WHEREAS, The name of the Staff Subcommittee of Executive 
Directors refers to a specific position title instead of the subject 
matter of interest to its members, and 

WHEREAS, Referring to "executive management" in the 
subcommittee name will more clearly reflect the group’s focus 
and be more inclusive, and 

WHEREAS, It is hoped that the name change will result in 
greater participation by States that do not use the title of 
executive director or have decentralized the executive 
management function, now therefore be it  

RESOLVED, That the National Association of Regulatory Utility 
Commissioners (NARUC), assembled in its November 2000 
112th Annual Convention in San Diego, California, approves the 
name change to the Staff Subcommittee on Executive 
Management. 

 

Sponsored by the Board of Directors’ Subcommittee on 

  



Administration 
Recommended by the Board of Directors. 
Accepted in Convention November 15, 2000. 

 


